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Dear Supporter: 
 
The VFW Camp Trotter for Children is holding its Eleventh Annual Charity Golf Outing, Friday, June 23, 2017 at Village Green 
Golf Course located in Newaygo, MI and sponsored by the Department of Michigan Veterans of Foreign Wars.  To be a huge 
success, this Charity Golf Outing needs your support. 
 
We do hope you will consider supporting this fundraiser for the VFW Camp Trotter for Children.  The VFW Camp Trotter for 
Children was established for children ages 7 thru 12.  Camp Trotter is  located on beautiful Bills Lake in Newaygo County.  The 
Five week Camping Season runs from 9 July thru 12 August 2017.   Donations from supporters like you make our event one that 
everyone wants to attend year after year. 
 

Donation Opportunities: 
  

• Sponsor a hole or tee box.  Because of the popularity of sponsoring holes and tees, we are    
recognizing those individuals, Corporations or Groups with the appropriate sign on the tee or 
hole.  ($55.00 minimum donation) 

• Sponsor a Team.  $60/person or $240.00 per foursome. 
• Donating a product or gift certificate that can be used used as a raffle prize or a door prize. 
• By making a monetary donation. 
• All participation to the Golf Outing is credited to the All-State Program for 2017-2018 

 
The proceeds from this years Charity Golf Outing will be used to offset the cost of the ongoing monthly maintenance costs.  
Drop by and see some of your money at work with major renovation’s that have been completed.  Go online with the internet 
www.vfwmi.org and click on “Camp Trotter” on the bottom of the Home Page and check out your Camp Trotter for the latest 
changes that have taken place.  Then check out the VFW Camp Trotter Foundation.org  website. 
 
Thank you for supporting our Children’s Camp and making our Veterans Camp Site one to be proud of for many generations to 
come. 
 

    Larry Thayer         email:  vfwlarry@aol.com 
     Golf Outing Chairman       Ph:   1-989-413-1096 
 
 Donations to the VFW Camp Trotter Foundation are tax deductible under section 501c (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
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